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Your learning journey 
to new horizons  

Dear Parents/Carers, 30th October 2023 
 

Here is a reminder of the focus for the next few weeks. Each week will focus upon a different colour 

and all our learning will be related to the colour of the week, through resources, stories, rhymes, food, 

etc. Below is an outline of the different colour weeks up until Christmas.  

 

w/c Colour w/c Colour 

30th October Orange  27th November Black, White and Grey  

6th November Purple  4th December Silver and Gold – Christmas 

13th November Pink  11th December Silver and Gold – Christmas 

20th November Brown    
 

As mentioned before, the extra snacks, related to the week’s theme, are paid for by your annual £10 

donation. This can be paid for on ParentPay, using the log-ins provided. 
 

You can now apply for Reception school places, starting in September 2024. The deadline to complete 

this by is 15th January 2024 but it is better to get it all sorted as soon as possible. You are not 

automatically given a place in our Reception classes by just attending our Nursery. You will need to 

apply through Swindon Borough Council for any school in Swindon, including if you want your child to come 

to Moredon. If your postcode falls within a Wiltshire County Council area, or you are very close to one, 

please check with either council on how to correctly apply for your chosen school, to ensure your 

application is processed correctly. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year, the school is booking trips earlier, to help parents with payments over the academic year. We 

have booked a class trip to Farmer Gow’s for Tuesday 18th June 2024. The cost of this trip will be 

£17.05. This includes the cost of a coach. The payment can be made on ParentPay any time between now 

and Friday 7th June. This will be an all-day event for all children and no 15 hours children will need to pay 

for any additional funded hours that day. More details will be sent closer to the time. 

 

 Below are this Term 2’s events confirmed so far. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks, 

Miss Godfrey                             

Thursday 2nd November Individual Photos 

Tuesday 7th November 

 

Parents’ Evening 

Cultural Day 

Thursday 9th November Parents’ Evening 

Monday 13th November Anti-Bullying Week 

Friday 17th November Children in Need  

Tuesday 12th December Nursery Christmas Performance 

Thursday 14th December Christmas Party Day 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 15th December Last day of term 
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